
Getting things done – Tullideph Road
and City Road #dundeewestend

The community notice board at the junction of  Tullideph Road and City Road
is in a sorry state.

Michael is pictured at it and it needs repaired.

We raised this some weeks ago and are now pleased to advise that the City
Council has confirmed that an Order for repairs has now been raised.
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